
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

11 January 2024 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

At Central Primary School, reading is at the heart of our curriculum; we strive to teach 

a love of reading to all children. 

 

I would like to invite parents and carers of Reception children to attend a Reading 

workshop on Tuesday 16th January from 2.30 - 3pm.  The aim is to develop your 

understanding of how children are taught to read in Reception, and you will have the 

opportunity to look through teaching resources.  At the end, there will be an 

opportunity for you to ask any questions.  

 

Please come in through the main office at Central Lower Site. 

 
I look forward to meeting you. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

E Pink 

 
Miss Pink 
Reading Leader 


